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The United Nations Special Coordinator for the Middle East Peace Process, Mr. Robert 
Serry, is deeply troubled by resumed indiscriminate rocket fire from Gaza, which is 
totally unacceptable.   

Today's developments only underscore the importance of ongoing Egyptian efforts to 
solidify the truce brokered last November, which UNSCO will continue to support.  

 


